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He said the Governor's Commission is supposed to meet in April to discuss teacher retention and raises. 
He said they also have been pushing the TlF issue. 

Consent Agenda 

Upon Superintendent Bennett' s recommendation, Ms. Wilson made a motion to approve the Consent 
Agenda, as presepted. Ms. Cummings seconded; the vote was unanimous. 

A copy of the Consent Agenda will be attached to the official minutes of this meeting. 

2020 Census Resolution 

Superintendent Betmett discussed a resolution involving the 2020 Census, saying CCSC would distribute 
information about the Census to families via our communications channels. She noted the ISBA and 
IDOE were providing information designed to inform families about the importance of participating in the 
Census in April and the impact to the state and school's funding as a result of the Census. Upon 
Superintendent Bennett's recommendation, Mr. Hansford made a motion to approve the 2020 Census 
Resolution, as presented. Ms. Hauber seconded; the vote was unanimous. 

Personnel 

Upon Supetintendent Bennett' s recommendation, Ms. Cummings made a motion to approve the 
Classified Personnel Report, as presented. Ms. Wilson seconded; the vote was unanimous. 

A copy of the Personnel Report will be attached to the official minutes of this meeting. 

Uniform Conflict of Inte1·est Disclosure Statement 

Upon Superintendent Bennett's recommendation, Ms. Hauber made a motion to approve the Uniform 
Conflict of Interest statement for Mr. Justin Hansford and his employer, S.K. Signs. Ms. Wilson 
seconded; the vote was 4-0 with Mr. Hansford absta ining. The form will be filed with the county clerk 
and Indiana State Board of Accounts. 

Update to NEOLA Board Policv 

Upon Superintendent Bennett's recommendation, Ms. Wilson made a motion to approve the update to 
NEOLA Board Policy # 5112 which references entrance requirements for kindergm1en students . Ms. 
Cummings seconded; the vote was unanimous. 

Review of Fiscal ECA Reports 

Superintendent Bennett asked the Board to review the Fiscal ECA reports for all buildings. She noted 
that there is no voting action required but they need to be reviewed for the Internal Controls process. 
















